
 

 

 
 
23rd January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
*Re-arranged* GCSE Art Wollaton Hall Visit - Thursday 29th February 2024 
 
As part of their GCSE Art course, your child is invited on an educational visit to Wollaton Hall on Thursday 
29th February to visit the grounds, the museum and their galleries. The trip is free of charge. 
 
Not only will this will be a great opportunity to develop your child’s cultural skills, but also students will be 
given the chance to produce a range of photography and observational drawings whilst out, helping them 
develop their portfolio even further as everything produced on the visit can be included in their 
coursework. 
 
We will leave school at around 9:30am via the school minibus. Once there, we will have a walk around 
the grounds to take photos and produce some observational drawings, before heading into the museum 
and galleries. There will also be time to have lunch whilst out – it is recommended that your child brings a 
packed lunch. We will return to school before the end of the school day.  
 
To give your child consent to join us, please complete the permission form by clicking the link below. If 
your child is entitled to free school meals and you would like to order one, please select this option when 
giving consent. 
 

Permission form: https://forms.office.com/e/qRjBQdsFw3  
 
Please note, participation in school trips is conditional upon satisfactory attendance and good conduct 
before the trip.   
 
If you have any questions regarding the visit to Wollaton Hall, please email me at 
murphyk@hallparkacademy.org.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs K Murphy 
Head of Art 
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